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Dear tenants. 

We are excited to have you on board. This is just a reminder and additional information that may be relevant to you. 

1-As mentioned in your moving-in instructions (sent to you a week before your move in day) please fill out your move in sheet and send it to us no later than August 20th. You can get the move in sheet from our website in the DOCUMENTS & FORMS tab. Please add photos if necessary.


It is important to fill this out as it will protect you from existing issues or damage before you moved in. In addition, the form will inform us of any damages or issues that need to be repaired. We will not be able to address your issues if we do not know about them. 

2-The trash (green) and recycling (blue) bins will be collected each Monday morning. If Monday happens to be a federal holiday, then trash collection will be on the following day. Bins have to be kept inside of the property and left at the curb the night before trash pick up. 

3-Please email us instead of calling or texting. By sending an email you will reach more of our employees, leading to a faster response time. For example, if you email us regarding an A/C malfunction our technician can see that email as well, but a phone call only goes to Kia. It takes time to transfer your service call to ur technician. 

4-In the summer time please do not ever turn your A/C off. Even if no one is in the unit for a few days; just increase the temperature on the thermostat. The A/C will also reduce the humidity in the home, greatly reducing the growth of mold. Also it is wise to always leave your bathroom and closet door open to circulate the air, also reducing the chance of mold. 

5-In the winter time please do not ever turn off your heater. Even if no one will be in the unit during the holidays, you must leave the heater on. If no one is in the unit leave it in a lower setting like 55-60 degrees to reduce the chance of freezing pipes. On very cold days you may want to leave few of your faucets dripping to prevent your pipes from freezing and interrupting your water service. 
6-It is your responsibility to change the furnace filter for your unit. Please change the filter every three months. Changing the filter will reduce your energy bill as well as supply your unit with cleaner air.
It is also your responsibility to change the smoke detector’s batteries. Do NOT unplug them when they chirp due to low batteries. Replace the battery as soon as possible so that it can keep you safe.

Thank you for your cooperation. 


